
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Custodial Supplies 

 

DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 

 

On March 30, 2018, the custodial bids were opened.  Five vendors responded to the request for proposals. The 

vendors were Valdes, North American, Interline Brands, Inc. Warehouse Direct and Seaway Supply Co. The 

only bidder that responded to all of the items was Warehouse Direct.  The bid was $112,089.00. 

 

The bids were reviewed by FAC and Warehouse Direct was chosen as the successful bidder. Warehouse Direct 

is our current vendor.  

 

The administration agrees with FAC’s recommendation. 
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